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WHEN SHOULD MY CHILD STAY HOME FROM SCHOOL?
When to stay home is a simple answer – if your child shows any sign of NEW illness (unrelated to known allergies or asthma), then they should be kept at home.

The LENGTH OF TIME they stay home depends on the symptoms they have and the duration of those symptoms.  This will determine what next steps to take, if any.

Anyone with NEW symptoms of COVID-like illness (listed on the health assessment form) that are not associated with a known chronic condition, such as allergies or asthma should stay home and monitor their illness for 24 hours. 
For mild symptoms without fever, students can monitor at home for 24 hours and return if symptoms improve.

Symptoms of COVID-19 can be mild and are similar to other respiratory infections. Most people with these symptoms do not have COVID-19.

Key symptoms to watch for are fever, chills, cough, shortness of breath, loss of sense of smell or taste, nausea, vomiting and diarrhea.  Other symptoms, such as runny nose, sneezing, and sore throat (without other symptoms listed above) could indicate a common cold, and the child should still stay home and monitor for 24 hours.

*Information provided by Vancouver Coastal Health.
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